

From: Relaciones Internacionales [mailto:relint@upct.es] 
Subject: I Congreso Internacional de Innovación Docente - I International Conference for Teaching Innovation
Cartagena, 8 de abril de 2011
 

Dear Partners, 

 

It is a pleasure for us to inform youthat the application period for the I International Conference for Teaching Innovation, which will take place in our Institution from July 6th until July 8th, has been opened and you may now send your communications via our online application site. This is initiative is being organized by both the University of Murcia and the Technical University of Cartagena within the Campus Mare Nostrum.
 

Should you need further information you can access our 'Destacados' section in our website or go to the following site: 
http://www.ciid.es/
Best regards,
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